

BLR Drafting & Design Inc.

## 2023 at BLR,

As we approach the year's end, the BLR team pauses to celebrate our collective journey in overcoming challenges within the dynamic housing market. Over the past twelve months, our involvement in diverse projects, spanning across Central & South Western Ontario, underscores our adaptability and resilience. The varied projects have not only contributed to our growth and expertise but are symbolized by the 2023 Project Tree.

In the midst of a slow market, BLR actively utilized the downtime to elevate our overall service quality. This invaluable period involved refining processes through client meetings, gathering feedback on drawings for continuous improvement. Direct on-site engagement with trades and site supers proved particularly beneficial in honing our services. We sincerely appreciate our clients' input, expressing gratitude for their valuable contributions. This further emphasizes the ideal that collaboration is the key to a collective success.



## 2023 Project Tree ADU's 18 Custom Homes 41 Additions/Renovations 57 Renders 135 Permits Completed 183 Production Builder Projects



and a solution of the solution



Throughout this year, BLR has been at the forefront of creative endeavors, encompassing dramatic renovations, seamless additions, crafting custom homes, and subdivision dwellings. Our commitment to quality shines through as we reflect on the year, with our diverse portfolio standing as a testament to our drive for excellence and turning dreams into reality.



Dedicated to advancing accessibility to quality housing, BLR is excited to unveil our latest services, featuring Stacked Townhomes and Additional Dwelling Units (ADUs). Tailored to address the increasing demand for affordable housing options, these innovative offerings provide versatile solutions for both homeowners and builders. The townhome and ADU designs emphasize efficiency and functionality, ensuring optimal use and enjoyment for all. Our devotion to excellence extends to these new services, reflecting our commitment to shaping communities with sustainable, functional, and budget-friendly housing alternatives.

So, as the year concludes, BLR wishes you and your families joy, warmth, and peace during this holiday season. We eagerly anticipate another year filled with prosperity, new opportunities, and continued success in 2024.

Best Wishes,

The BLR Team

## THANK YOU TO OUR CLIENTS AND LOOKING FORWARD TO 2024!





and a property of the same of